February 17, 1981

Mr. Peter Petrossian
217 Quaker Ridge Road
Timonium, Maryland 21093

Dear Mr. Petrossian:

We gratefully acknowledae receipt of your donation in the
amount of $100.00 (one hundred dollars) to the Diocese, which
has heen allocated to our Social Service Fund for needy Armenians
throughout the Diocese.

it was so kind of the Armenian Association of Greater Bal-
timore to extend such a touchina gift to our Diocese. I know
His Eminence was truly inspired by the determination and spirit
of your community and his visit with you left him oreatly en-
couraged. You have my best wishes for the future and if there
is any way we can be of help, do not hesitate to be in touch with
our headauarters.

With sincere thanks and very best regards,

Yours sincerely,

Syraun Palvetzian
Fxecutive Director
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